
 

 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D. Director, Planning and Development 
 
DATE: August 10, 2012 
 
RE: Olson Appeal (Case No. 12APL-00000-00014) of Planning Commission 

Approval of The Trust for Public Land/Devereux Creek Properties Lot Split 
(Case Nos. 11TPM-00000-00007, 12CDH-00000-00009, Third Supervisorial 
District) 

 
 
 
County Counsel facilitation was completed on August 8, 2012.  Please include for consideration 
the attached facilitation report from County Counsel with the information submitted in the Board 
Agenda Letter.   
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